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March 31,2010 

PSC 
P.0, Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40602 

Fax 502-564-962s 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am totally outraged that Kentucky Power has requested a 34 percent increase for customers. My 
husband and I both work and we have two children. Our daughter is in college and our son is in high 
school. There is no possible way that we can afford an increase. We can barely pay our electric bill as it 
is. With today's economy, it is absolutely unheard of, for you to ask for an unprecedented raise. During 
December, our family went six days without electricity. My electric. bill for that month was even higher, 
and I only had electricity for three weeks. Of course, they said bills were higher to pay for al l  the 
manpower that it took to restore the electricity. 

There are so many people who will not be able to afford this kind of rate increase. Please take my 
family's situation into consideration, for it would definitely create a hardship for not only my family, but 
the whole community. 

Vicki Caudill 

Louisa, I(Y 


